
 

 

 
 

 

Lissan PS Newsletter  

November 2020 
Dear Parents,  

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of November 2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

I hope everyone had a peaceful Mid Term.  Sadly, our 

local area has endured a very difficult time over the 

last few weeks.  As a school community, I wish to 

extend our deepest sympathies to all those families 

impacted by the pandemic, and we continue to 

remember them in our prayers. 

 

We hope that the children enjoyed the rest over the 

extended break, and we are looking forward to 

another busy half term.  

 

Please do not hestitate to contact me if you have any 

worries or concerns cmcintyre695@c2kni.net 

 

It is important to check the school website to keep up 

to date with upcoming events within the school- 

www.lissanps.com 

 

6 Claggan Road, Cookstown, BT80 9XE                

Tel: 02886764581 

Cmcintyre695@c2kni.net  

Mrs Ciara McIntyre (Principal) 

 

 
After Schools Clubs 

Due to recent guidelines outlined by the Department of Education limiting the number of pupils in 

one PE session we need to suspend After Schools Football Coaching.  We hope that this is a short-

term measure and we will keep you informed when this changes.   

 

Change of Date. 

The Sacrament of First Holy Communion has been changed to 22nd May 

2021 
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School Photographer 

 

Lafayette will be in school on Wednesday 4th November.  Unfortunately, due to COVID 

restrictions we are unable to facilitate friendship photographs or extended family photos 

(i.e. if a sibling does not attend the school).  We understand that this is disappointing, 

however, we are working hard to mitigate against the spread of infection.  

 

 

 

 

“Stay and Play” 2-3pm 

Our “Stay and Play” club will continue 

throughout November and December 

We are delighted that “Stay and Play” 

has resumed safely.  We hope that we 

will continue to be able to operate this 

service for the remainder of the year. 

The club costs £2 per day.  The children 

will be provided with a small snack. 

 

School Attendance 

If your child is unwell or has an unavoidable appointment, it is essential to contact the school office.  

Department of Education guidance outlines that we require a reason for absence otherwise your child 

will be marked as Unauthorised Absence. Thank you for your support in this matter.  

Parent/ Teacher Consultations 

Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions we are unable to facilitate “face to face” consultations.  We 

will be conducting telephone Parent/ Teacher consultations.  Your child’s teacher will be in touch via 

Class DoJo when the timetables have been arranged later this month.   



 

 

 

HOMEWORK REMINDER  

 

We have been implementing our new homework routines for a number of weeks.  It is important that 

the children continue to complete the activities each night as this will reinforce the learning that takes 

place in the classroom.  

If your child is finding difficulty with any homework activity, please message the teacher immediately 

and we will provide support.  

We ask that the children continue to read independently, and this reading is constantly monitored in 

school through our Accelerated Reading programme.  The children will continue with their GUIDED 

READING SESSIONS in school. 

If you require any support, or have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher 

either through Class Dojo or cmcintyre695@c2kni.net or by phone to the school office. 

  

Sponsored Autumn Walk to Lissan House 

Our sponsored walk to Lissan House will take place  

on Thursday 5th November  

Please remember to wrap up warmly with appropriate footwear. 

 

We would request that all sponsorship money should be sent in this week. 

We have received an amazing amount of sponsorship so far – thank you to 

everyone who has supported this!! 
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Flu Vaccinations 

The school nurse will be in school on 

Thursday 10th November to give flu 

vaccinations to the children.  

Credit Union Saving Scheme will be 

collected every Thursday commencing 5th 

November 

 

Thank you!!! 

A massive “thank you” to Cookstown Credit Union 

for their donation of £500.  This money will go 

towards extending our Accelerated Library! 

NUT ALLERGIES!!! 

We have several children who have severe 

nut allergies.  It is vital that products that 

MAY contain nuts are not sent into school.  

If you are UNSURE about a product, we 

would ask that you err on the side of 

caution and do not send it in. 

Many thank s for your support! 

 

 

Many thanks to all the parents who have downloaded our school app. Please take a minute to do 

so.  The app will keep you up to date with everything that is happening in school.  It is brilliant that 

all our online platforms are working so effectively – and that we have reduced our paper footprint 

considerably! 

Pupils are NOT in school on 

Friday 27th November and 

Monday 30th November.  

These two days are Staff 

Development Days. 



 

 

 

I wish to extend a massive “thank you” to Katrina and Brian 

McCracken who have generously offered to equip our entire ICT 

Suite.  This amazing donation will mean that every child in Lissan PS 

will be able to participate in cutting edge ICT lessons delivered in 

the MOST up to date learning environment.  We hope that the Suite 

will be operational before Christmas and we can’t wait to see the 

children enjoying and learning in this superb space!  

 

 

 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week takes place on the 16th – 20th November.  The children will be involved in lots of 

activities to help them know how to keep themselves safe in school, in their community and online.  Please 

keep an eye on our school website for more details.   



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

For lots more useful resources go to: 

www.mindyourhead.info 

 

 

 

http://www.mindyourhead.info/


 

 

 
Thank you to all our parents/ grandparents/ family members 

and child minders for working with us at drop off and 

collection times.  We request that you continue to adhere to 

social distancing guidelines.  We would also urge you to wear 

a face covering when dropping up and picking up your 

children.  This is in line with the most recent guidance outlined 

by Department of Education.  



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


